
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

  
  From the desk of: 

Brian Lorenz 
State Representative 

  

 

Chairman McClain, Vice Chair Dobos, Ranking Member Grim and members of the Ohio 

House Transportation Committee. 

I come before you today in support of House Bill 165 as it proceeds through the 

Transportation Committee.  Kris was an exemplary father, leader, and legislator.  His 

involvement in Delaware County and the care that he has shown for his constituents makes this 

a resolution appropriate and just.  While Kris is no longer with us, naming a section of State 

Route 36 after him is fitting and will allow Delaware County residents to remember his positive 

impact for generations to come. 

Thank You for your consideration. 

Brian Lorenz 

State Representative of District 60  

 


